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29th January 2024 
 

Dear Parents 
 
 

On-Line Safety: On we will be taking part in National Safer Internet Day on 6th 
February 2023. 
 

The theme this year is ‘Inspiring change? Making a difference, managing 

influence and navigating change online’. The day is a great opportunity to spark 

a conversation about the safe and responsible use of technology, and for children to 
think about creating a better internet for the future.  
 
The children will be taking part in activities to raise awareness about how to stay 
safe on-line and report any concerns or worries. Mr Worrall our Police Community 
Support Officer is returning to the school on Monday 5th February to speak to the 
children about how to stay safe online. 
 
At 3.15pm, he is also going to undertake a Workshop for Parents to support families 
in keeping their children safe on line. This will begin at 3.15pm in the School Hall.  
 
The children of those attending will be placed in our After School Club until Mr 
Worrall finishes. The meeting will be approximately 30 minutes. 
 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
J Stevenson 
Headteacher 
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